
Spa Bermondsey NewsleƩer 

Head of School: Georgina Quigley June  2024 

Welcome to our monthly newsleƩer, keeping you up to date on all the events and acƟviƟes at Spa Bermondsey. 

This is the Ɵme of year when Ɵme seems to go at its fastest.  Classes are busy  preparing for their summer trips , 
we have had two different careers groups speak with pupils in KS4 and 5 and of course we’ve got the Summer Fair 
just around the corner!  And we’ve finally had some lovely weather.   

 

This month we’ve had lots of acƟviƟes with a focus on careers.   Scope 
have provided work shops and 1:1 advice sessions for pupils in KS4 and 5 
while Talk  the Talk have provided  careers sessions on body language and 
making a good first impression to pupils in KS4.  Feedback from all sessions 
has been very posiƟve.  

 

Linked to their work in HumaniƟes, KS3 pupils all got to meet a London Taxi 
Driver.  They were able to sit in the cab of the taxi, learn how the meter works 
and get a feel for being behind the wheel.  Pupils asked lots of interesƟng ques-
Ɵons and really enjoyed the experience  

 

 

Careers assemblies 

We have had a series of careers assemblies this month.  Our speakers have in-
cluded project managers, the social media manager for Millwall FC, a data scien-
Ɵst, a puppeteer, a museum curator and a highway engineer.   Our speakers 
have really enjoyed coming onsite and pupils have been prepared with lots of 
quesƟons to ask.  The assemblies include informaƟon about skills and interests 
that led a person to their chosen field, Ɵps to get into a similar industry and 
what they did at school to help them prepare for their current job.    
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Geƫng ready for the Summer holidays 

Our Leavers’ final day will be Friday July 19th.  We will celebrate the successes and achievements of our Leavers at 
their Leaver’s assembly.  Families will have invite leƩers sent home shortly 

Our final day of school is Wednesday 24th July.  We will finish at normal Ɵme 
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Summer Holiday AcƟviƟes  

Southwark Summer of Food and Fun 

There are lots of great acƟviƟes happening across Southwark this summer.  You can find a full list of details here 

hƩps://www.southwark.gov.uk/health-and-wellbeing/health-advice-and-support/healthy-eaƟng?chapter=8  
 

Southwark SEND mulƟ-sport event - 2024  

When: Saturday 10th August 2 – 4pm 
Where: Dulwich College Sports Centre, SE21 7LE 
Age: 5 – adult 
Sign up to secure your space here 

Thrive to 25 

Find out about a host of SEND summer programs and how to book: 

hƩps://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/care/thrive-to-25  
You can find a clickable copy of this newsletter on our website—see the News and Dates tab  

 

Key Signs 

   

 

   

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary 
 
· Summer Fayre: Thursday 4th  July 2024 4:30—7pm 

· Parents evening: 10th July 2024 

· Leavers Assembly: Friday 19th July 2024 (last day for leavers) 

· Last day of term: Wednesday 24th July—finish at normal time  

· Pupil return in September Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

 

All term dates can be found on our website in the Parents tab 

To vote 
government 


